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I'd like to voice my objection to the proposed building on Silverdale sites
HG2-5 Coach road and HG 2-6 Coach Road Silverdale allotments especially since the site
allocations plan is unsound because the council has not carried out a genuinely comprehensive
Green Belt Review
Alan Stone
120 Park Road
LS20 8DL
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